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Going back to in-person voting will make casting a ballot more difficult for many 

voters such as elderly people who don’t drive, young parents who will have to find a 

babysitter, or people who work long hours.  

 

In my opinion voting by mail facilitates more thoughtful decisions. When I’m sitting at 

my kitchen table filling out my ballot, I often take a little break to review a ballot 

measure or reread a candidate’s statement.  

 

Please don’t try to fix something that isn’t broken. 

 

Thank you for your consideration -  

Linda Audrain 

Bend, Oregon  


